
 

Kilkenny County Council – Joint Policing Committee 

Minutes of Public Meeting held on Monday, 2nd December, 2019 at 6.30 p.m. Piltown Community 

Centre, Co. Kilkenny 

 
Cllr, Pat Fitzpatrick, Chairperson, opened the meeting and welcomed all in attendance.  

The Chair of Piltown Community Test Alert Service and Councillors raised the following issues: 

• More CCTV cameras for Fiddown Bridge and other locations 

• Dealing with repeat offenders and persons with large number of convictions. 

• Gardai providing drug education in Schools and all types of Clubs (including Sports and 

Recreation) 

• Garda Visibility 

• Garda Resources  

• Motorway crime 

The queries were addressed by the Gardai and Tim Butler. 

Cllr, Pat Fitzpatrick concluded the meeting by thanking everyone present, in particular Assistant 

Commissioner Michael Finn, Chief Superintendent Dominic Hayes and all the gardai in attendance 

along with Council Members, Chief Executive Colette Byrne , Directors of Services Tim Butler and 

Senior Executive Officer Anne Maria Walsh. 

 

 


